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Dear Div. J members,  
 
The IAU PhD Prize is now open for applications. The deadline for all applications will be 15 
December 2019. The application form is available from the following link: 
https://www.iau.org/submissions/phd-prize/ and the conditions and details for the application are 
available from the following link: https://www.iau.org/science/grants_prizes/phd_prize/.  
 
This prize recognizes outstanding scientific achievement in Astrophysics and each IAU Division 
has, once a year, the opportunity to select one application. 
 
So please consider this prize as a unique opportunity to valorize your PhD work and to make it 
known in the IAU community and even broader. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Denis Burgarella 
President of Div. J: Galaxies and Cosmology 

 


